
July 15, 2011

Dear Robyn Tenenbaum,

Thank you so much for your wonderful contribution to the Mel Blanc Project. 

Together you and Craig Adams illuminated Portland’s special talent for producing great 
radio and great radio performers. Thank you for bringing along two of your stand out 
Live Wire stars to help with the discussion! 

Given the importance of radio in Mel Blanc’s professional life, we were so pleased to 
have you and Craig there to induct him into Oregon Cartoon Institute’s Hall Of Fame. I 
would like to bring the document by the Live Wire office someday, at a time convenient 
to you, to have you add your signature before we frame it.

You asked if you could have a copy of the document. We are pleased to provide that to 
you.

Our grants from Kinsman Foundation and from Miller Foundation make it possible for us 
to offer you this small honorarium as a token of our appreciation of your June 29, 2011 
lecture.


 
 
 
 
 Sincerely,


 
 
 
 
 Anne Richardson
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